
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Monday 18th September 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

After School Art Club 
 

I would like to invite your child to take part in Art club, after school every Monday afternoon.  
 
Pupils will be required to wear an apron, or an old shirt to protect their school uniform. 
 
The sessions will start next Monday, 25th September 2023 and will take place in the Art 
Room from 3:45pm to 4:30pm. 

 
If you would like your child to take part in this after school club, please click on the link below 
and complete the form. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/jw3jkCs7XZ  
 
Please Note: Places are limited to 20 maximum and it will be on a first come, first serve 
basis. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss D Alston 
Art Teacher 
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